
 
 

 

4101 NE GEORGIAN CIRCLE, LEE’S SUMMIT, MO 64064 

               

 Greeting swimmers and sun worshippers! 

The neighborhood pool will open on Saturday, May 24th.  We’re looking forward 

to a great pool season.  Just a few reminders as we approach the upcoming 

season: 

• The pool is for homeowners and guests ONLY 
o Please limit guest to 2 per HOA member otherwise a party must be 

scheduled. 

• The pool rules are posted at the pool and on our website: srhoa.net.  Please 

take a few minutes to read and familiarize yourself with them. 

• A pool passcard is required for entry.  If you are new to the neighborhood 

and were not provided a key, notify me @ SRHOAPool4101@gmail.com or 

text or call 816-805-6612 and one will be provided.  If you have lost your 

card there is a $25 replacement fee.   Cards that are no longer working will 

be exchanged free of charge.  Contact me for any replacement. 

• The furniture provided is for your comfort.  Please exercise care and report 

damaged furniture to me as soon as it’s noticed. 

• Remember no glass is permitted and there is no smoking allowed. 

• Semi-Private parties must be scheduled at least a week in advance of the 

event.  A $50.00 deposit must be given at the time of scheduling.  The 

deposit will be returned after the event if the pool area is found in good 

order.   

Looking forward to a great season – if you have any questions don’t hesitate to 
reach out. 
 
Lisa Humphreys, Chairperson 
816-805-6612    
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